To Whom it may Concern,
We are busy people who have run our own business for nearly 50 years and have employed an individual with  a slight disability who managed to do all his schooling in main stream schools.
I am very disappointed to hear of the recent court case concerning 2 individuals who I presume are under the BSWAT scheme.  
We have a daughter who has attended an Activ Workshop for about 25 years and she is very happy there and we are also very happy that she has a safe and secure  envirenment to attend where she feels she is contributing to the community and feels productive.
We would like this situation to continue exactly as it is at present.
My querie regarding these two individuals and their associates is, have they tried working out in the open workforce?  It appears that they are not entirely happy with their current situation and maybe the sheltered situation is not for them and there is always an alternative.
 
Thankyou for a chance to have our say.  Sorry this is a little late but we are very busy people and happy to still be able to carry on our business and still be productive no matter what our pay packet brings.
 
Lynne Cake. 
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